
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  5th May 2025        Circular No.: QCS/2023/166 

Subject: Inter-School Competition – KHANAK 2025 

Dear Parent, 

We are pleased to inform you that your ward has been selected to represent Queen’s Carmel School in 

the upcoming inter-school competition KHANAK 2025, organized by Sarvottam International School, 

Greater Noida West. Your child will be participating in the Group Dance category. 

The event is scheduled to take place on Tuesday, 6th May 2025, during regular school hours. Students 

will be accompanied by the teacher in-charge and will commute to and from the venue under school 

supervision. 

Details are as follows: 

 Event:   KHANAK 2025 – Inter-School Competition 
 Category:  Group Dance 
 Venue:   Sarvottam International School, Greater Noida West 
 Dress Code:      Costume & Jewellery as per the character (outsourced from the dress vendor) 

With makeup and neat hairdo                         

We look forward to your support and wish our students the very best for their performance. 

Warm Regards 

Ms. Sandhya Kumaria 

 


